
 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
PLEASE POST 

 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Special Meeting of the Greenwich Budget Committee, to be 
held on Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 11:00 a.m., via teleconference as permitted by 
Executive Order 7b (March 14, 2020). The meeting can also be accessed via Zoom at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86310911227 by phone at:  646-558-8656 and entering Meeting 

          ID 863 1091 1227. 
 
The purpose of the special meeting is to conduct the following business: 
 

• Approve Minutes 
• Discuss 2021-2022 Proposed Operating Budget 
• Discuss 2021-2022 Proposed Capital Budget 

 
 
The meeting is being held in-person for Board of Education and Administrative Cabinet 
members, adhering to State gathering restriction and social distancing guidelines. The 
public can attend via Zoom via the information stated above. 

 
Any questions regarding accessing the meeting should contact Pat Spooner by email at 
pat_spooner@greenwich.k12.ct.us. 
 
 
 

 
______________________ 
Ms. Kathleen Stowe 
Chair, Board of Education Budget Committee 
 
KS/ps 
12/8/20  
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